
January 31, 2024 

A special Budget Workshop Meeting for the 2024/2025 fiscal year budget was held on Wednesday, 
January 31, 2024 at 8:30 a.m.  All board members were present.  There were no public attendees.   
The purpose of the meeting was to discuss and set a budget for the 2024/2025 fiscal year.  Discussions 
held. 
Motion by Seppala, supported by Ketola to adjourn the meeting.  All ayes.  Meeting adjourned at 10:58 
a.m. 
 
 
 
Nancy Niemi, Clerk 
 


